
Dear Keith, 

Many thanks for your invitation! I just moved to Macau University of Science and Technology in March. I 
would be happy to join you using my affiliation from Macau.If you would need someone as editorial 
board member from mainland China, I would recommend Dr. Liu who is an excellent immunologist 
working at the Department of Pharmacology, Second Military Medical University. 

 
 


